2018 St. Rita Pecan Fest Pre-Order Form

Dear Friends,

The St. Rita Pecan Festival is again selling T-shirts to help celebrate this year's Festival. The festival is an annual event that brings our Parish Family together. It is also very important to the Parish because it raises funds to help support the Parish and St. Rita School.

In an effort to get a more accurate number of t-shirts to re-order, again we are offering an order form. Our 2018 Festival T-shirts are of very high quality.

Please order your Festival T-shirts by **September 14, 2018**. Return the order form below with your cash or check made payable to **St. Rita Fall Festival** to the school office.

Thank you for your continued support of our Parish, School and Festival. We look forward to seeing you on **October 5th** at the Bingo and November 9,10,11 2018 at our Annual Pecan Festival!

| Student Name | Grade/Class | Phone# |
|------------------------------|------------------------------|------------------------------|
| Short Sleeve Cost \$12.00 | Short Sleeve Cost \$14.00 | Short Sleeve Cost \$16.00 |
| Child XS(2-4) | Adult S | |
| Child S (6-8) | Adult M | Adult XXL |
| Child M (10-12) | Adult L | Adult XXXL_ |
| Child L (14-16) | Adult XL | |
| Child XL(18-20) | | |
| | | |
| THERE WILL BE | NO SIZE EXCHANGES!!!!! | |
| Total number of T-Shirts | ordered: Total amour | nt enclosed: |